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File: 0106

Mr Clive M. Scott

Dear Clive M Scott

Smoke Guidelines

Thankyou for forwarding to the Tasmania Fire Service (TFS) your submission to the Forest
Practices Authority about guidelines for smoke management. TFS is always interested in
community concerns with aspects of fire management and fire safety.

The guidelines to which you refer are being developed by the Forest Practices Authority. TFS role
is to ensure that any guidelines for fire use do not increase the risk of fire escapes and
consequent damage to community assets.

The issues you raise in your submission relate to the operation of other departments and broad
government policy. I am sure you understand that TFS does not have a response or view on
these issues other than supporting government policy.

Yours truly

Mark Chladil

Mark Chladil
Fire Management Planning Officer
Tasmania Fire Service
GPO Box 1526
HOBART TAS 7000
Australia
ph: 03-6230-8615
fax: 03-6234-6647
mobile: 0419-348-485
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